
Volunteer Newsletter Writer at SS Great Britain – 2024 

 

Join the SS Great Britain crew as one of our *new* Newsletter volunteers.  

What’s involved?  

• Monitoring the newsletter inbox 

• Editing content for the monthly volunteer newsletter, following brand guidelines 

• Drafting the volunteer newsletter using Publisher or Canva 

• This is an ad hoc role which can also be carried out remotely 

What’s in it for you?  

• Training and support given.  

• A chance to gain experience in comms 

• An opportunity to perform creatively and within the Heritage sector 

What do we need from you?  

• Knowledge and experience of editing using Publisher or Canva 

• Attention to detail and ability to meet a monthly deadline. 

• Good written communication skills.  

• Ability to work both independently and as part of a team.  

Any questions?  

Contact: volunteering@ssgreatbritain.org  or Frances: 0117 462 3126  

Ready to apply? 

Head to our website to apply online: Volunteering - SS Great Britain 
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